
This year Rapid City Central HS will be offering an Intro 

to Construction class to 160 Students. Teacher, Todd 

Henriksen, would like to decorate his classroom with  

Construction Logo Decals from the Black Hills Area.     

If you have a large logo decal that you would like to     

donate, please drop it by the CIC Office. You can     

contact Todd via email at todd.henriksen@k12.sd.us 

with any questions. 


